Miranda N. McKinnon

Subject: FW: Baldwin County DHR Board member appointment expirations

From: Kyzar, Pamela <Pamela.Kyzar@dhr.alabama.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 12:19 PM

To: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Coleman, Remigia <Remigia.Coleman@dhr.alabama.gov>

Subject: Baldwin County DHR Board member appointment expirations

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hi Anu,

We have two Baldwin County appointed DHR Board members appointments that will expire September 1, 2021.
Would you put this on the agenda for their reappointment to our board? Thank you

Mr. O’Neal Messick
304 W. 11*" Street

Bay Minette, AL 36507
937-4097

Mr. Keith Cardwell
900 N. Holly Blvd.
Foley, AL 36535
923-6961

Pamela Kyzar

Baldwin County

Department of Human Resources
251-947-8382

Note: This electronic message contains information that may be legally confidential and/or
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or
use of this information is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
electronic message in error, please veply immediately to the sender that you have received
the message in errvor and delete.



